
 

 

 

WE NEED YOU! 

 

 
The SLTN Executive Committee is seeking new members to join their 
team. We represent around 3,500 junior doctors across all 
specialties in the 10 local education providers (LEPs) and the 
associated primary care education teams of South London. 
 
 
What is our mission?  
 

1. To represent all trainees, providing a voice at HEE London and local education 

providers 

2. To showcase the work undertaken by and for trainees at an annual trainee 

conference, run by the executive committee 

3. To facilitate trainee engagement events, providing added value to the core 

educational opportunities already available around London 

You will be expected to: 
 

• Commit to attending and participating in monthly committee meetings  

• Represent trainees at external education-related meetings 

• Engage with the 10 LEPs and the associated primary care education teams in South 
London to provide support to trainees within the organisation at a regional level 

• Plan and coordinate trainee engagement events e.g. QI showcase, professional 
development, “meet the expert” sessions  

• Take on specific roles within each project as necessary 
 
This is an excellent opportunity to take on a regional leadership and management role 
and influence training for the better. Applications from trainee representatives are 
strongly encouraged.  
 
For further information about SLTN and our work, visit our website at www.sltn.london. If have 
any queries or wish to be considered, please email Anita Cheah at 
anita.cheah@hee.nhs.uk by Monday 16th September with the following details: 

• Your name, speciality and grade, and place of work 
• Your CV 
• A brief (max. 300 words) statement describing: 

o Why you are interested in joining the SLTNEC 
o What you hope you will bring to the committee (e.g. knowledge, specific skill 

set etc.) 
 
Interviews will take place at the end of September. 
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